
Trolls have had an excellent half term! 

We have enjoyed a visit to the London Children’s Ballet, 

Kew Gardens and had a ballet workshop in school! 

 

Here we are at 

Kew Gardens! 

We took part in a 

plant workshop 

then explored 

different areas. 



 The London 

Children’s 

Ballet kindly 

delivered a 

workshop. 

Check out our 

moves! 



 

 

 



 

 

 

We watched a production of ‘Snow White’ by the 

London Children’s Ballet. 



 


